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Dear Customer: 
 
Beginning Monday March 12th, the station side of the intermodal area will be opened and the 
Central Accessway will be open to bus and passenger vehicle traffic. The new passenger 
drop-off and taxi stand on the North Busway will be open for use. Only the northbound lane 
and drop-off area of the North Busway will be open to passenger vehicles, please observe 
signage for “buses only” areas of the intermodal area. Please refer to the map on the back of 
this bulletin for details. This project is part of the City of Union City’s transit village that’s under 
construction east of the station. 
 
Bus Stop Relocation 
The bus stops in the intermodal area will remain unchanged until the end of March. At the end 
of March during AC Transit’s regularly scheduled bus driver change, another bulletin will be 
issued showing the new location of bus stops within the intermodal.  
 
We apologize for the extra time it took to complete the new transit canopies and thank you for 
your patience during the Union City Intermodal Phase I construction during the last several 
years.  
 
 
If you need language assistance services, please call BART’s Transit Information Center at 
(510) 465-2278. 
 
如果需要语言帮助服务，请拨打 BART Transit（快速交通）信息中心，电话号码为 (510) 465-
2278。 
 
통역이 필요하시면, BART 수송 정보 센터 (510) 465-2278로 전화해 주십시오. 
 
Si necesita servicios de asistencia de idioma, llame al centro de información de tránsito del BART 
al (510) 465-2278. 
 
Nếu quý vị cần các dịch vụ trợ giúp ngôn ngữ, xin gọi cho Trung Tâm Thông Tin Chuyên 
Chở Công Cộng của BART tại số (510) 465-2278. 

  

UNION CITY STATION 
INTERMODAL AREA FULLY OPEN 



Passenger Bulletin  Page 2 
 
 
 
 


